
 

Town of Somers 

Board of Finance 

Budget Public Hearing 

 

The Town of Somers Board of Finance will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday April 19, 2016 at 

7:00pm at the Somers Elementary School auditorium. The 2016-17 proposed Annual budget will 

be considered at the time. Interested individuals are requested to attend. 

 

Dated at Somers, Connecticut this 30th day of March, 2016 

 

Board of Finance 

James Persano, Chairman 

 

Publication Date:  April 6, 2016 

 


